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John Stege

From: COPS_Portal@usdoj.gov
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 4:01 PM
To: PDChief; John Stege
Subject: EXTERNAL EMAIL : Award Needs LE Signature - COPS Grant 2020UMWX0331

On behalf of the U.S. Department of Justice, Office of Community Oriented Policing Services (COPS Office), 
we would like to congratulate you again on receiving a COPS Office program award.  

You have an Award Document available for signature in your agency account at https://portal.cops.usdoj.gov/. 
If you have already signed your Award Document, then there was an issue with one or more of the signatures 
and you need to resubmit your signed Award Document. Please note, the electronic signature on the Award 
Document must match the name(s) on the Award Document.  

If you have any questions about your award, or if you are experiencing difficulty in accessing your COPS funds, 
then please contact your Grant Program Specialist/Program Manager at 1.800.421.6770.  


